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1.        Add to the report the 2030 capacity details of (F8S7), Nationally Implemented Federal Carbon Constraint with Increased EE/DR, one of the three transmission scenarios, in the future 8 table on page 92.  Add to the report the 2030 capacity details of, (F1S17), BAU, one of the three transmission scenarios, in the future 1 table on page 89. 

2.        Clarify in the report that the cost figures are in 2010 dollars and no inflation is assumed over the horizon of the study.  Propose a sentence on Page 37, in the NEEM section, “NEEM computes forward costs in 2010 dollars without inflation over the study years” and a sentence in section 2.5.6 that “the additional costs estimates requested by SSC are in 2010 dollars without inflation over the study horizon to be compatible with the NEEM cost figures.” (when reading the report it is unclear what dollars the cost figures are in i.e. 2010) 

3.        The EIPC report labels Present Value (PV) analysis as Net Present Value (NPV) analysis on pages 58 and 61.  Net Present Value is the Present Value of the Benefits less the Present Value of the costs where the EIPC/SSC/Working Groups computed the Present Value of costs.  Any reference to Net Present Value should be removed from the report if Net Present Value was not computed. 

4.   Might be helpful if the report clarify that the range of $75-$470 billion of additional costs noted in section 2.5.6.7 are a 2010 present value of additional costs over the study horizon or an annual increase? 
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